
 
   
  
PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
Date:  February 12, 2014 
PCN:  PCN LEDIL 90 
 
 
Subject:  Optimization of HEIDI lenses and qualification discontinuation 
   
Description:  As part of our continuous process regarding the quality of our products, 

LEDiL has discontinued qualification of certain HEIDI family lenses for 
Luxeon A and Rebel ES LEDs. As a replacement LEDiL has qualified HEIDI 
lenses with similar specifications optimized for these LEDs.  
This discontinuation doesn’t apply for LEDs other than Luxeon A and Rebel 
ES. Qualification remains valid with other LEDs as listed on the LEDiL 
website. 

 
Time line:  This change is valid immediately.  
 
Changes:   
Qualification discontinued for  
Luxeon A and Rebel ES 

Luxeon A / Rebel ES optimized product 

CA11264__HEIDI-D CA12530_HEIDI-D 
CA11265_HEIDI-M CA12536_HEIDI-M 
CA11266_HEIDI-O CA12949_HEIDI-O 
CA12242_HEIDI-SS CA12443_HEIDI-SS 
CA11663_HEIDI-RS CA12537_HEIDI-RS 
 
 
 
 
Contact information:  Tero Mäkinen 

  LEDIL Oy 
  Salorankatu 10 
  24240 SALO 
  FINLAND 
  tero.makinen@ledil.com 


